
Kitchen Help
We are moving over silverware instead of
disposable in the cafeteria.  If anyone has
extra spoons and forks they could donate,

it would be greatly appreciated.

Upcoming Dates
May 22: Day at the Zoo

May 27: PoP Picnic
May 28: 8th Grade Graduation

May 29: Kindergarten Graduation/Last
Day of School/Half Day

Sports Survey
An email went out yesterday with a letter
from the Superintendent about forming a

sports program in the smaller Catholic
schools.  There is also a flyer in today’s red

folder.  We are asking every family to
please complete the survey by May 9th.

Youth Football
All boys entering 3  grade next year, and
current 3  and 4  grade boys are invited

to play youth football for Cov Cath.  Please
contact Bob  Morris for more details.  He

can be reached at bobmorris@covcath.org
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First Communion
Congratulations to the following students:

Reislynn
Mairi

Evelyn
Amberly

Lucas
Lance

Remington
Jonathan
William

Flynn
May God continue to bless them and shine

down upon them.

Family Night
Due to the lateness of last month’s family
night, there will NOT be one held on the

16 .  Our last family event will be the PoP
Picnic on the 27 .  I am open to holding
one in June so that the children may see

each other and we can welcome new
families.  If anyone would like to take on

planning that, please reach out.
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MAP Testing
MAP testing is ongoing through next

Friday, May 16 .  Please make every effort
to have your students at school and well

rested, so that they can be successful.

th

Family Connection
Prince of Peace School

Week of :

May 5th-May 9th

Love God    Love People    Make Disciples   Change the World

This Family Newsletter is published weekly and sent home with the youngest student each Thursday.
Please post your copy at home or work as a reminder of school events and activities.


